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CON-01

Larson,Cheryl A - PS-6

From: JD Williams [triballaw@qwest.net]

Sent:  Friday, May 09, 2008 1:32 PM

To: Greene,Shannon K - PSW-SEATTLE

Cc: 'Ray Wiseman'

Subject: Long-Term Regional Dialogue Policy Implementation

May 9, 2008

Shannon Greene
Account Executive
BPA

Re: Load Following Contract template
Dear Shannon,

This e-mail acts as our comments on the Regional Dialogue Load Following Contract Template. We
have reviewed the comments being submitted by Margie Schaff on behalf of the Affiliated Tribes of
Northwest Indians (ATNI) and/or the Umpqua Indian Utility Cooperative and agree with her comments.

In addition, as we discussed with BPA staff, due to our limited staffing as a small utility, we will not be

able to submit additional comments until May 20th, but these will be limited to a few comments on
issues unique to tribal utilities.

We appreciate your assistance.

Sincerely,

J.D. Williams

Attorney for Yakama Power
503.295.1020

503.226.1321 fax

521 SW Clay St.

Portland, OR 97201

5/9/2008



